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Mental Health communica�ng for the benefit of their pa�ents
The SOP team is pleased to share an update on 
behalf of the Mental Health program as they 
implemented Standard Unit bundles over the last 
year. Daily Care Rounds and use of an electronic 
Care Rounds Board is a true success story!

“The morning care rounds have improved staff 
efciency in day-to-day functioning, while also giving 
an excellent opportunity to enhance quality patient 
care,” said  Amanda Lefrancois M.A., M.S.W., R.S.W.
Multidisciplinary care rounds provides patient 
centered care planning, sharing of tasks, prevention 
of harm and improved patient outcomes. 
The multidisciplinary team meet daily to discuss 
events over the last 24 hours, address safety issues, 
patient and family concerns, and follow up on the  
previous days' plan of care, and review discharge 
plans.

Mental Health team attend Care Rounds on 3North

This past week the Shoulder QBP (Quality Based Procedure) team began trialing the new 
Order Set, Clinical Pathway and Patient Experience Brochure for reverse and total 
arthroplasty. With all of the Wave 1 & 2 QBPs (Hip Replacement, Knee Replacement, Knee 
Arthroscopy, Stroke, CHF, COPD and Pneumonia), the content was reviewed and trialed by 
patients and frontline staff. The feedback of staff and patients is vitally important to the 
creation of our QBP bundles to ensure we can create tools that are easy to use by staff and 
ensure standardized quality care to all patients. Thank you to all who have provided 
feedback!

Shoulder Arthroplasty

Friday, July 20, 2018

Luke DiPaolo, Operations Manager of PICU states “Care 
Rounds have been exceptional for the Mental Health unit. 
Since inception, our team has witnessed stronger 
communication and cl inical input amongst our 
multidisciplinary team; ultimately, improving patient care 
and discharge planning.” 

Mental Health Performance Board ofcially launched July 18
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Pa�ent Flow Metrics Report - Medicine Only

Over the past few weeks the Patient Flow 
Assessment Bay team has nalized the 
development of signage that will be 
posted in the Medicine Assessment Bays. 
These posters are intended to concisely 
communicate to patients the nature of the 
Assessment Bays and what they can 
expect as patients. It is described as an 
area for all genders with a dedicated 
washroom, and that it enables them to be 
moved out of the Emergency Department 
as quickly as possible, in order to better 
facilitate their care. Supporting the 
release of the new mobility bundle, 
patients are also encouraged to maintain 
their activity level while in the Assessment 
Bay. These laminated posters will be 
deployed to the Medicine Assessment 
Bays in the coming days.

Pa�ent Flow Update - July 19, 2018


